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To whom it may concern,

Please do not allow this exception from DOGAMI permit and review for
landfill operations.

At this time it appears that DEQ is not providing adequate review,
oversight or issuing corrections to Waste Management operations at
Riverbend Landfill for ongoing issues. DOGAMI is one of the few state
agencies that might be able to adequately review permit applications and
require corrections that would protect this area.

There is a tremendous quantity of soil needed to cover (operations) and
close Riverbend Landfill, which currently intrudes on wetlands and
floodplain of the South Yamhill River.

The DOGAMI permits for the surface mining require, among other things, a
reclamation plan. SB 1036 would circumvent DOGAMI review of these
activities and do an end-run around the regulations that protect us all.

There is NO BENEFIT to the state of Oregon to pass this legislation.

Marcia Mikesh

524 SE Hembree St,
McMinnville, OR 97128
503-474-1900
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